From: Anne Thomas <anne.katherine.thomas@gmail.com>

Sent: 22/04/2021 10:16:58

Subject: Re: TBI Admin Meeting by Zoom 22 April 2021



Thanks everyone. Apologies again for tonight.  

 

BIBs
I have the batteries but the bikes are at Black Isle Cares and it has not been able to reopen yet. They will let me know when they do. I think we forgot to ask for people to take over hosting Jon's bikes so maybe should do this in the next newsletter.

 

Active Travel Link
319 responses to the active travel consultation. Julian can update re the saga with NFUS. Basically they didn't let Julian and Gordon into the zoom meeting so were able to just fire questions at Pell Frischman without interruption! The group is meeting on Friday. I was going to suggest a press release saying how well the idea was received to keep it in the public eye.

 

Regards

Anne Thomas

 

